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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 31, S. 1995,
May 09, 1995 ]

WAR-RISK INSURANCE REQUIREMENT FOR ISRAEL-BOUND
WORKERS

In order to safeguard the welfare of Filipino workers bound to Israel and upon the
recommendation of the Philippine Embassy in Tel-Aviv, a war risk insurance of not
less than P100,000 shall be provided by the employer for all Israel-bound Filipino
workers until such time that a comprehensive peace settlement is reached by Israel
with all its neighboring countries, particularly Syria and Lebanon.

For strict compliance effective 01 June 1995.

Adopted: 09 May 1995

(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.
Administrator
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